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Research Analysis 

 

House Bill 3794, as introduced, requires that any facility providing inpatient and residential 

services to children with disabilities, as well as facilities serving vulnerable adults, must display 

contact information for Oklahoma's designated Protection and Advocacy System in a visible 

public area. The display must also include a statement informing individuals that they can 

confidentially report any incidents or suspected incidents of abuse or neglect to the system. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3794 requires that inpatient and residential-based facilities post contact information for 

Oklahoma's designated Protection and Advocacy System in public areas when providing services 

to certain persons. This measure is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state 

budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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